CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 19, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 05318-16

Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 8:14 AM

To: ‘Arthur’

Subject: RE: FPL rates up again?

Good morning Arthur,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

From: Arthur [mailto:abviajr@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 8:37 AM
To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL rates up again?

As | was born in Sarasota and with my company paying millions into Florida's Dept. of Revenue, | find the numbers
behind this rate increase as pure greed! Please do what you can to stop FPL's gready hike...Please!

ABV
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